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 19 May 2021 

COVID 19 - THIRD WAVE  

 

Dear Member  

Most will be aware of the rising Covid-19 cases nationally, and the Gauteng government has 
confirmed the province has officially entered into a third wave of the virus. Whilst we have not 
witnessed any major outbreaks, we have noted a large increase in positive cases within the 
golfing community over the past 7 days and there is a false sense of security.  
 
Whilst some still debate the seriousness and spread of the virus, the Club will always side with 
caution and be proactive rather than re active. We cannot become complacent and we will 
continue to exercise and enforce all safety protocols. The Board and management place the 
safety and well-being of members, guests & staff of the utmost importance. The Club will 
continue to act responsibly, run best practices regarding hygiene, disinfection and social 
distancing. 
 
Club Protocol & Re-Enforcement: Members and guests are therefore reminded that upon entry 
into the Club, all individuals are required to complete the Covid-19 temperature scan before 
access is granted and to kindly adhere to all Covid-19 prescripts. These include regular hand 
sanitising and the compulsory social distancing and wearing of a face mask/buff when not eating 
or drinking. We continue to ask that should you display any of the commonly recognized 
symptoms to please refrain from visiting the Club and isolate until a proper diagnosis is 
established.  

We all have a role in helping prevent the spread of the virus. We must be aware and take 
responsibility of our own hygiene and daily interaction with others. As we enter this next 
uncertain phase of the pandemic and understand that any meaningful vaccine impact is far into 
the future, we all need to remain extremely vigilant and play our part in managing the spread of 
the virus. We thank you for your ongoing support, understanding and wish you good health and 
strength as we all do our part to remain ‘together apart’ in the fight against Covid-19.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

CBentley 
Christopher Bentley 
Chief Executive Officer 


